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Hope you are enjoying your Summer on Cape Cod! 
 
Looking Back 
 
On June 23rd, the Women’s Club of New Seabury held a very special fundraising event, 
Casino Night.   It was a very exciting night indeed!  There was a large crowd of people 
attending.   The atmosphere was electric with lots of fun and laughter throughout the evening 
with all enjoying casino games, raffles and fellowship, all while raising much needed funds for 
our beneficiaries. 
 
Our sincere and heartfelt thank you for your support of Casino Night and generosity for our 
beneficiaries. And, a special thank you to Deb Vaughn and her team (Betty Barrett, Kristen Boyd, 
Wendy Boyd, Lisa Clifford, Kitty Gold, Julie Mayo, Jamie Shone, Susan Finkle, Anne Marie Higgins, 
and Muriel Golden for organizing this memorable experience. 
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______________________________________________________________________________ 
     
On July 20th,  we hosted a “Girls Night Out” gathering at the Cape Cod Winery for an opportunity 
to socialize in an informal setting, and for members to catch up on their summer doings. 
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Looking Ahead 
 
August 10th will find us welcoming our new members at the annual New Member Tea to be held 
at the Popponessett Inn.  At that luncheon, we will also welcome author, Tamsen George, who 
will be speaking about an unsung hero, Dr. William Eustis, who was instrumental in bringing 
liberty to the United States.  Her book, “Allegiance: The Life and Times of William Eustis” is a 
fascinating read and serves as a reminder of the tremendous sacrifices that were made by certain 
individuals in the founding of our country. See flyer below for details and to register for the event. 
Look forward to seeing you there! 
                           

 
Women’s Club of New Seabury 

Cordially invites You to 
 

August New Member Tea 
Guest Speaker:  Tamsen George, Author 

  
 Please join us at our August New Members Tea where we will welcome new members.  
In addition, Tamsen George will speak about her extensive research on Dr. William Eustis and 
her book “Allegiance:  The Life and Times of William Eustis.”  Dr. Eustis was an eyewitness to 
the planning of the new republic (the United States).  Later he held positions as Congressman, 
Ambassador, Secretary of War and Governor of Massachusetts.  Tamsen George lives on Cape 
Cod and serves on the Falmouth Historical Commission.   She has served as President of 
Falmouth Museums on the Green.  

 
All are welcome 
Wednesday, August 10, 2022 

Popponesset Inn 
Check in at 11:30   Lunch at noon 

 
 Check payment of $35 per person is due at the PO Box below by Wednesday, August 3. 
Please send names (printed), phone number, email address and check (payable to WCNS) to 
WCNS, PO Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.  

Please contact Kitty Gold 508-477-5106 with questions. 
Or visit our website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com 

 
The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization 
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September brings us to our signature fundraising event, the “We Care” 
Giving Fair that will take place on September 14th at the Club at New 
Seabury.  This annual event with the theme, “The Art of 
Giving”,  provides all an opportunity to raise funds to support the WCNS 
beneficiaries. Deb Vaughn and her team are hard at work organizing 
this event where attendees will be able to enjoy games, raffles–
including the popular Take-A-Chance and the Grand Raffle with prizes 
of $1000, $500 and $250,  bidding on Super Silent Auction items and, of 
course, luncheon.   Raffle tickets for the Grand Raffle have been mailed 
to all members with a return envelope for your convenience should you 
wish to participate. 
 
Make your reservations early for this fun event! We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
 
One of the nonprofit organizations that benefits from your donations is the Mashpee Scholarship 
Foundation Trust. Below is an example of how your donations are having a direct impact on a 
young woman in our community—this is the text from a handwritten note received from one of 
our Scholarship recipients addressed to our Philanthropy Chair Julie Mayo: 
 
           Dear Julie Mayo, 
  I am writing this in regards to your generous Women’s Club of 
          New Seabury Scholarship.  I am very appreciative to have been named 
 as this year’s recipient.  In the Fall, I plan to go to Boston College to study 
 in the Morrisey College of Arts and Sciences, so this money will be very 
    helpful.  By awarding me this scholarship, you have helped lighten my 
 financial burden allowing me to focus on my studies in the future.  I hope 
 one day I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you 
 have helped me.  Thanks again! 
      Best regards, 
      Isabella Eagan 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
                          
 
Membership 
We are always happy to welcome new members. If you know of a neighbor, friend or relative 
whom you think might like to join the Women’s Club of New Seabury, please encourage them 
to become a member.  A membership form is included here.  Membership forms may also be 
downloaded from our website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com. All that is required is that 
the individual(s) be either a current or former resident of New Seabury, 
Popponessett,  Popponessett Island or Daniel’s Island, or a member of the Club at New 
Seabury.  
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Women’s Club of New Seabury 
2022-2023 Membership/Renewal Form 

PLEASE JOIN US!!! 
 
The Women’s Club of New Seabury (WCNS) is a nonprofit organization celebrating over 50 years of 
fellowship among women and supporting the needs of the local community. Our members have 
contributed their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic and charitable organizations in 
Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod community and have donated over $225,000 to local nonprofits 
over the past decade.  
 
The Women’s Club meets monthly and offers a variety of programs and events to promote fellowship, 
fun and philanthropy in support of our community. We welcome all New Seabury, Popponesset Island, 
Popponesset Village and Daniel’s Island residents, past and present, and members of the New Seabury 
Country Club. For additional information and upcoming events, please visit our website 
www.womensclubofnewseabury.com. 
 
Please mail the Membership/ Renewal Form below with your $50.00 Membership Dues by July 1st to:                                                               

WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA  02649 
 
Thank you! Jamie Shone, Chair, Membership          Jamie@cdtlease.com                (508) 314-1163 
 
    Please Remit Below with check made payable to WCNS                 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Women’s Club of New Seabury 
July 1, 2022- June 30, 2023, Membership Form 

 
New Member (     )                Renewal (     )            Date:__________________________________ 
 
Name:________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                  
Mailing Address:________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ___________________________________________State: _____________Zip: _________ 
 
Local telephone:  ___________________________Cell Phone: __________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________Birthday Month and Day: ______________ 

Member Directory:      Do you want to receive…     Electronic copy (     )               Hardcopy  (     ) 

Suggestions for Social or educational programs and charitable events: ___________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
May you all have wonderful rest of the summer, and plan to come and enjoy our upcoming 
events. 
Ann Everett, President 

May you all have a wonderful rest of the summer, and plan to come and enjoy our 
upcoming events. 

Ann Everett, President 


